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Comments: My name is Brian Ward and I do not believe that reopening Stibnite Mine will be the safest choice the

Salmon river and its I have kayaked down the South Fork Salmon over 30 times in the past 5 years and consider

is one of Idaho's premier river tips. The risk of environmental damage is to great to take this type of risk.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Brian Ward


